
THE OCTOBER MEETING IN CAMBRIDGE 
The five hundred sixtieth meeting of the American Mathematical 

Society was held at the Massachusetts Institute of Technology on 
October 31, 1959. About 200 persons attended including 183 mem­
bers of the Society. 

Professor G. A. Hunt of Cornell University addressed the Society 
on Some recent developments in Markoff processes by invitation of the 
Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Eastern Sectional Meetings. 
Professor J. G. Kemeny introduced the speaker. 

There were six sessions for contributed papers. The presiding 
officers were Professor R. H. Crowell, Dr. G. F. Feeman, Professors 
I. S. Gâl, A. T. James, J. H. Roberts, Hartley Rogers, Jr., and Mr. 
J. L. Self ridge. 

Abstracts of contributed papers appear in the Notices for October 
(issue no. 40) and in later issues. 

EVERETT PITCHER, 
Associate Secretary 
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